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MEMORANDUM

August 22, 2013 | |
The Board of Supervisors \
Craig W. Spencer, Associate Planner @

2010 Monterey County General Plan, Fort Ord Base Reuse Plan Consistency
Determination (REF130071) ’

Fort Ord Reuse Authority

Honorable Supervisors,

The purpose of the memorandum is to request that the subject Agenda item (2010 General Plan -
Fort Ord consistency/REF130071) be continued to the September 10, 2013 Board of Supervisors
hearing in order to allow for both members of the Fort Ord Subcommittee of Monterey County to
be in attendance. Thank you '




